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“...We are so grateful for all your care and help that you provide for our kids”, 
my next door neighbor said, “...all of the community is appreciative for all that 
you do for us.” I responded to Sergio that it all comes from God and that our 
desire is to Glorify Him, serve Him and also to serve our fellow man. As you 
know, there is joy in serving. It is not always easy but by God’s grace we are 
now seeing much fruit and happiness in the lives of these little ones. The 
children have been singing the song “Open my eyes Oh Cristo, I want to see 
you” This worship chorus is sung right after the opening prayer. In many ways 
this prayer in song is being answered.

They are catching glimpses of the Savior in the love of those who prepare 
the hot meals. They behold our Lord in their daily Bible story and in their 
cross word puzzles and hand crafts. They see Christ in every smile and each 
kind word from the mothers volunteering and from all those that serve at the 
center. They even see Jesus’ reflection in their own lives when the children 
clean up from their activities by putting away their tables and chairs and 
sweeping the floor. As our time draws to an end they memorize God’s Word 
written on a white eraser board. Each class forms lines and each student 
individually repeats the theme verse from the day’s lesson. These words are 
helping to transform their little minds and at the same time hides Christ’s 
words in their hearts. Finally, we form a circle, holding hands and calling on 
the Father to send his holy angels to protect and watch over the children as 
they walk through the thick underbrush and tall grass, down muddy lanes to 
their rustic homes.

All of us who are serving these little ones here in Mexico and the Dominican 
Republic also want to give thanks to our heavenly Father and to all of you who 
through your generous gifts of love and prayers are making it possible for 
these little eyes to open and see Jesus.

Together we are Life Savers,
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GIVE ONLINE:
http://www.lsmi.org/donating.html

For Canadians:
Donate NOW Through CanadaHelps.org

(Be sure to select Lee Short Ministries  
from the drop down menu that says  

Fund/designation. In Canada, we operate  
under the covering of The Great Commission 
Foundation. You will be taken to their page.)
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All contributions are tax deductible.
Donations for specific projects shall be applied to those 

projects. If the need has been met for a designated 
project, the funds will be used where needed most.

Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)

Say a Prayer…

1. �Pray for Abraham Garcia, a 20 year old 
pastor’s son who is recovering from a brain 
tumor. He has ongo-ing medical costs and 
has a current need of $1,500.

2. �Protection and favor as we go about our 
work, both in Mexico and the Dominican 
Republic.

3. �Funds for reliable crew cab truck in D.R. to 
transport food approx. $18k.

4. �Pray for funds to purchase Christmas gifts, 
cake, fruit, nuts, prizes and such for our 
Mexico Christmas celebrations.

http://www.lsmi.org/donating.html
https://www.canadahelps.org/services/wa/dnm/en/%23/page/13946

